
Dear Friends, 

 

I would like to share with you that the Notification for Okhla Bird 

Sanctuary has finally come. This is great news for all … Many 

congratulations. 

Click Here For Notification 

 

On behalf of VB 

 

Regards, 

Naveen Mann 

http://the3c.in/pdf/Notification-19th-August-2015.pdf

